
BOX TOPS PROGRAM IS GOING DIGITAL 

Please download the new Box Tops app, log in and select “OXFORD 

CENTER SCHOOL” regardless of which school your child attends.  Oxford PTO 

still receives all box top funds.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact Kate Bittner – kate.gallagher@hotmail.com or  

Amanda Burlinson - amburlinson@comcast.net 
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